Dear Donna,

Thank you so much for your inspiration and the knowledge that you have shared with me over the past year.

I will definitely miss Tuesday afternoons, and the chance to sing (or at least make a happy noise) and learn more from you.

Attached you will find some music that pretty well sums up my feelings about your lessons, and the wonderful gifts that you have shared with me. I hope that you enjoy the song, and that you understand that it comes from the heart.

I still have the hope that we will be able to have lessons, either by Skype, or if things work out that way, here in North Pole again.

However it goes, wherever we go, and until the next time, "Thank You for the Music".

With great respect and admiration,

Robert Gresham

